Babies Newsletter Winter 2010-11

We would like to begin our newsletter by wishing everyone a Happy New Year. We hope you all had a lovely time and wish you a warm welcome back to Nursery.

Over the past month we have been very busy completing our Christmas Craft and enjoying the festivities.



We have also been enjoying music and movement as the children love to dance and make their own music with our musical instruments. We have been concentrating on a particular style of music each week, including Classical, Pop, Jazz and Country, and we play the music as we get on with our daily activities such as colouring, construction, painting and playing with all sorts of toys. It is very interesting to see how the children react differently to the music, for example Classical music is said to soothe and relax children.



In addition to the music and movement, we will be looking at different themes; the first will be animals which we will be exploring over the coming weeks. As part of this theme, we are arranging a trip to Bodafon Farm in Llandudno. Letters will be sent out very soon to the children who attend Nursery on the day we are planning to go. Unfortunately, as much as we would like to, we are not able to take all the children but we will be arranging more trips in the year to give more children an opportunity to go on a trip.



Since the children have come back after Christmas, we have noticed some of them have got the same coats, hats, bags, etc.
Please could we ask parents to clearly label your child's clothing to avoid any confusion.



Many Thanks!

Baby Room